PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
Ch. Camille Vidart, 15— 1202 — Geneva / Switzerland

N. 409 /2022

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and,
further to Note Verbale 404, has the honor to inform the names of federal
representatives of the legislative branch who will also compose the Brazilian
delegation to the 108th session of the Committee on the Elimination of
Racial Discrimination, to take place on 16 and 17 November 2022.

- Liziane Bayer, federal deputy;

- Helder Salom&o, federal deputy;
- Hélio Lopes, federal deputy; and
- Marina Basso Lacerda, advisor.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 11 November 2022

To: Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) —
CERD Secretariat.
Email: ohchr-cerd@un.org; marie.avissi@un.org



